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REPORT OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT 

(INTERNAL AFFAIRS) TO COUNCIL 
27 September 2018 

 

Communications 

● Working on new “Sustainability Corner” in the listserv. Will launch a week from 

Monday! 

● Centralized calendar - waiting on web developer to do their work 

● Responded to lots of random emails -- inbox 0! temporarily 

Events 

● Halloween event 

○ Took a trip to Mac Campus to assess the venue space + work out logistics with 

MCSS 

○ Held interviews for SSPN and selected candidates (first meeting is this Sunday) 

○ Brainstorme
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